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 NOTICE OF CERTIFICATION OF MAJORITY REPRESENTATIVE 
LOS ANGELES COUNTY PUBLIC DEFENDER’S UNION 

 
This Notice of Certification, which has been prepared in compliance with Section 5.32 of the 
Employee Relations Commission (ERCOM) Rules and Regulations, memorializes that 
ERCOM, at its May 24, 2021 meeting, certified the Los Angeles County Public Defender’s 
Union (LACPDU), a registered organization, as the Certified Majority Representative for 
Bargaining Unit 803.    
 
On March 22, 2021, AFSCME, Council  36 sent a correspondence to the Chief Executive 
Office (CEO), directed to Tim Pescatello, and ERCOM, directed to Executive Director Jeri 
Weinstein, relinquishing representation rights for Bargaining Unit 803, Deputy Public 
Defenders I-IV.  On April 27, 2021, LACPDU and the County entered into an ERCOM-
approved stipulated agreement allowing for a “card check” count to determine majority 
support for LACPDU’s becoming the certified majority representative for Bargaining Unit 
803.  
 
On May 10, 2021, Executive Director Weinstein received signed cards from LACPDU and 
conducted a card count pursuant to Section 5.30 of the ERCOM Rules and Regulations.  
Executive Director Weinstein determined that LACPDU had surpassed the threshold for 
certification required by Section 5.31 of ERCOM Rules and Regulations.  
 
At its May 24, 2021 meeting, ERCOM, based on the results of the card count, unanimously 
certified LACPDU as the certified majority representative for Bargaining Unit 803, Deputy 
Public Defenders I – IV.  There were no objections to this action.            
   
For questions please contact Jeri Weinstein at JWeinstein@bos.lacounty.gov or call  
213 479-0123.     
 
 

Jeri Weinstein  

        JERI WEINSTEIN  
                 Executive Director 
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